
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24252
This legislation removes the requirement that benefit corporations file an annual benefit report with
the Secretary of State. Benefit corporations would still be required to send their annual benefit
report to each stockholder and post it on the corporation's website, if it has one.

FISCAL NOTE
There will be no fiscal impact to the general fund.

Contact:
Jeff Harvey, UCC/ Liens Supervisor
Secretary of State
(208) 332-2849
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